DOC. 15.B.2 .

‘CORRESPONDENCE RECOGNIZING STAFF
FOR MHLS BOARD MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 12, 2018

CORRESPONDENCE

Thank you note to Tara Stohr, Interlibrary Loan & Cataloging Specialist, from library
patron, Uel Wade, for getting him music scores through Interlibrary loan.

Congratulatory email from Don Ferraro, Board President, Patterson Library to
Rebekkah Smith Aldrich, MHLS Executive Director.

Congratulatory email from Stephen King, Board President, Claverack Free Library to
Rebekkah Smith Aldrich, MHLS Executive Director.

Congratulatory card from Board & Director of the Roeliff Jansen Community Library to
Rebekkah Smith Aldrich, MHLS Executive Director.

Congratulatory card from Director, staff and board of the:Julia L. Butterfield Library to
Rebekkah Smith Aldrich, MHLS Executive Director. '

Congratufatofy email from Michael 'Mahoney, Board President, Kent Public Libr;ary to
Rebekkah Smith Aldrich, MHLS Executive Director.

Congratulatory email from Meg Wormley, trustee of the Roeliff Jansen Community
Library to Rehekkah Smith Aldrich, MHLS Executive Director.



Mﬂgaret Winn

From: . | Tara Stohr <tstohr@midhudson.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 1:22 PM

To: Peggy Winn

Subject: patron thanks for getting him music scores thru ILL
Dear Tara,

Thank you for your good work on my behalf—I'm very excited to get this music.
I am indeed grateful that you made an exception in this case.
Again, my deepest thanks,

Uel Wade



Zimbra https://webmail midhudson. org/zimbra/h/printmessage?id=476642&...

Zimbra rsmith@midhudson.org
New Appointment
From : Donald Ferraro <ferraro54@comcast.net> Tue, Jul 17, 2018 08:29 AM

Subject : New Appointment
To : rsmith@midhudson.org

Congratulations Rebekkah! Patti told me the great news about
your well deserved appointment as the new Director of MHLS. We
all are indeed fortunate to have you in that position. I have
always admired you knowledge and enthusiasm about libraries in
general and we have all benefited from these attributes. More
importantly you are a pleasure to work with and your advice and
assistance has benefited the Patterson library in so many ways.
Good luck in your new position I look forward to your moving the
MHLS forward in this ever changing. “ Library Land.”
Don Ferraro '

Sent from my iPad

lofl 8/28/2018, 2:40 PM



Zimbra ' https://webmail. midhudson.org/zimbra/h/printmessage?id=478017&...

Zimbra | | rsmith@midhudson.org

Congratulations

From :King Stepheri <stephenking443@gmail.com> Tue, Jul 24, 2018 09:31 AM
Subject : Congratulations

To : Rebekkah Smith Aldrich
- <rsmith@midhudson.org>

Rebekkah,

I could not be more happy akout your appecintment to MHLS
Executive Director. _

The help and attention you have given the Claverack Free Library
and to me perscnally .

in the past and hopefully in the future is outstanding.

I wish you well and hope we will still get to see you often.

Stephen King

1ofl 8/28/2018, 2:32 PM
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Zimbra https://webmail. midhudson.org/zimbra/h/printmessage?id=486693&....

Zimbra | rsmith@midhudson.org

Congratulations

From : Mahoney Michael Wed, Aug 22, 2018 04:33 PM
<mahoneyml@comcast.net>

- Subject : Congratulations

To : Aldrich Rebekkah Smith
<rsmith@midhudson.org>

Rebekkah,

Congratulations on your new appointment. You have been a great
source of knowledge and advice to me and the other members of
the Board and the staff at the Kent Public Library.

I am sure that the Mid-Hudson system 1s in good hands.

Good luck on your new endeavor. '

Mike Mahoney .

President, Board of Trustees of the Kent Public Library

. 1ofl 8/22/2018, 4:40 PM



Zimbra https://webmail. midhudson.org/zimbra/h/printmessage?id=477954&...

Zimbra rsmith@midhudson.org
Congratulations
From : Meg Wormley <meg.wormley@gmail.com$ Tue, Jul 24, 2018 08:15 AM

Subject : Congratulations

To : Rebekkah Smith Aldrich
<rsmith@midhudson.org>

Rebekkah -

The MHLS board made a very smart decision! It's clear that you are going to be an excellent Executive
Director.

While I headed the Capital Campaign for the RICL and since I've been a board member I have always
been grateful that we had access to your smarts, experience and insight. And your enthusiasm is
infectious. ‘

The MHLS is so lucky to have you.

Meg

1ofl ' ' 8/28/2018, 2:33 PM



